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INFORMATION

Dear Customer,

Please be informed that in view for increasing the safety of card use abroad, as of 19 January
2016 the Bank enters new security requirements in force.

If you travel to a country outside of Europe, and you wish to use your Raiffeisen bankcard and/or credit card
there, then before starting your journey please notify the Bank of the duration of your stay abroad,
the number of the card you wish to use, and the name of the country or countries where the card is
to be used.

With such prior notice you can prevent the potential rejection of card transactions, which may
occur if the Bank thinks their execution bears risks, or any suspicion of fraud arises in respect of the
transaction.

You can give such notice by calling our telephone customer service on +36-1-48-48-484, available
24/7 hours, or visit in-person any branch of the Bank.

Yours faithfully,
Raiffeisen Bank



